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MEMORANDUM TO:   Directors of Education, District School Boards 
    Supervisory Officers and Secretary Treasurers of School Authorities 
    Director, Provincial Schools Branch 
 
FROM:   Paul Anthony, Director 
    Teaching Policy and Standards Branch 
 
DATE:    February 1st, 2008 
 
SUBJECT: Revised May Training Session Date for 2008 – 2009 Teacher 

Learning and Leadership Program  
 
 
As announced on January 7, 2008, the Ministry is currently soliciting proposals for the 2008-2009 
Teacher Learning and Leadership Program (TLLP).  The 2008-09 TLLP Guidelines indicated that the 
two-day Leadership Skills for Classroom Teachers training session would take place on May 22 and 
23, 2008. 
 
This memorandum is to inform you that the May date has been changed to May 29 and May 30, 
2008.   
 
The 2008-09 TLLP materials posted on the ministry website have been adjusted to reflect the change 
and I ask that you make the teachers in your board aware of the revised May training session dates.  
 
Note that the March 27 and 28 training session dates for the 2007-2008 TLLP participants 
remain the same. 
 
 
 
 
 
_____________________ 
Paul Anthony 
 
c.  Federations and Associations 
 Regional Managers 
 Director of Education’s Executive Assistants 
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